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Comments: I am writing in support of the plan to develop the access roads to San Rafael Valley.  This part of the

Forest is one of the jewels of recreational properties in Arizona. I have enjoyed hunting, hiking and wildlife

viewing in this area in the past, and without a new access road I would not be able to do so again.  As the land

belongs to the public, it needs to be accessible to the public. Thank you for your stewardship!


